
 

 

Newsletter Summer 2013
Dear American Friends of the Mauritshuis,

 
US TOUR

 
After a successful first stop in San Francisco, Girl with a Pearl Earring. Dutch Paintings from the
Mauritshuis will now open at the High Museum of Art in Atlanta on June 23rd. More than 35 old masters
will be on view through September 29th, 2013.

 
The last stop of the exhibition in the United States is New York. A smaller selection of fifteen paintings,
Vermeer, Rembrandt, and Hals: Masterpieces of Dutch Painting from the Mauritshuis will be on view at The
Frick Collection from October 22, 2013.

 
Among the works going on tour are the famous Girl with a Pearl Earring by Johannes Vermeer and The
Goldfinch by Carel Fabritius, neither of which were on view in the United States in the past decade. The
exhibition will be on view through January 19, 2014.

 
On Monday, October 28th, the American Friends will host a cocktail party and special private viewing of the
exhibition of masterpieces of The Mauritshuis at the Frick Collection. Mauritshuis director Emilie
Gordenker and Tracy Chevalier, author of Girl with a Pearl Earring, will be present. If you are interested in
participating as a sponsor, or would like to take advantage of a unique opportunity for a corporate event at
what promises to be a very special evening, please contact us at info@americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org.

 
FELLOWSHIP

 In September, our new conservation fellow Megan Salazar-Walsh from the Art Conservation Department at
Buffalo State College will start her internship at The Mauritshuis. We are looking forward to report to you on
her findings later this this year. 

 

http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/
http://www.high.org/Art/Exhibitions/Mauritshuis-Collection.aspx
http://www.frick.org/exhibitions/mauritshuis
mailto:info@americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org


SUPPORT THE AMERICAN FRIENDS OF THE MAURITSHUIS
 The Board of the American Friends wishes to express its gratitude to our supporters who make it all possible.

By joining the American Friends, you become a member of a group of patrons who care deeply about the
Mauritshuis and are committed to support Dutch paintings of the Golden Age. In addition to receiving the
American Friends newsletter, supporters receive invitations to museum visits, events, private gallery
viewings, and much more. The American Friends is a recognized tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization and all
contributions are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Please become a supporter today!

 

click here if you wish to unsubscribe from our mailing list

http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=support
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/?v=support
http://americanfriendsofthemauritshuis.org/

